
Diary Dates              

July 

19th Year 6 Leavers Assembly @ 1.30pm 

19th  School closes for Summer 

September 

4th School opens for pupils in Years 1-6 

 

School Meals 
A reminder to book your child/ren’s hot 
school meals before Tuesday, 20th 
August to ensure that they are ordered in 
time for the start of the Summer Term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Prom 
Wow what an amazing evening. It was 
fantastic to see all our Year 6 children on 
Friday night. A huge thank you to all 
those parents who were involved in the 
prom.  

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 
Third time lucky we managed Sports 
Day. Thank you to everyone involved and 
congratulations to Lamport for winning 
the cup. 

 

 

 

Have A Great Summer 
We close for the Summer at normal time 
today. 

The school wishes all the Year 6’s the 
best of luck for the future. 

Have a great, relaxing Summer Holiday. 

See you in September. 
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